
Drop off your completed coloring page and thank-you note or send it to us in the mail by April 5.  

Our address is 1207 Indianapolis Ave., Lebanon, IN 46052. Or, you can scan your pages and email 
them to communications@bremc.com.  

Thank you for helping us recognize our linemen who work in challenging and dangerous conditions 
to build and maintain the electric distribution system and restore power.

Linemen are heroes!
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